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Mr. Curtis Wadlington 
BEBASHI 

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE 

PENNSYLVANIA 17120 

SOUTH EAST SECURE TREATMENT UNIT 
1824 WEST STRASBURG ROAD 

WEST CHESTER, PA 19382 
215-486-8344 
215-486-8345 

September 14, 1992 

1233 Locust Street - Suite 401 
Philadelphia, PA 19107 

Dear Mr. Wadlington: 

Just a brief note, expressing our sincere appreciation for your recent 
presentation at the South East Secure Treatment Unit (SESTU). 

Your presentation was extremely informative and many of our clients 
demonstrated an increased awareness of the hypercritical nature of HIV and 
AIDS. Inspite several discussions by staff regarding HIV and high risk 
behaviors, the greatest impression was made by you. Hopefully, it will 

. transcend into the lifestyle of the children we serve. 

Once again, our sincere thanks and appreciation is extended. 

cc: S. Sherman 
File 

CFS/bim 

Sincerely, 


